
 

 
Summertime Camp Regulations and Policies 

  
 

Welcome to Summer Camp, 
  
We are required to have your signature on file indicating that you understand our regulations and  
policies regarding lunches, sunscreen and no-nut policy.  Please be sure to sign the bottom portion  
of the Camp Registration. Thank you! 
 

•  We will be using sprinklers and water tables during camp.  
 

•  Please apply waterproof sunscreen to your child before camp in the morning, even if the day  
appears cloudy. Upon written request, we will apply additional sunscreen to your child.  Only  
sunscreen provided by the child’s parent/guardian will be used.  
 

•  We are a Nut-Free Environment. Safety is our primary concern. Please do not pack nut products   
of any kind in your child’s lunch.  Please be sure to alert sitters or grandparents who may only 
pack your child’s lunch occasionally.  
 

• Freeze pops will be enjoyed as snacks on camp days.  
 

• Children must be toilet trained, except Bubble Campers. 
 

•  Arrival Arrival/Dismissal:  Morning Carpool drop off is available from 8:50-9:10 a.m. for all campers 
(except Bubble Campers who must be walked in by a parent/guardian).  Camp doors open promptly 
at 8:50 a.m.  Dismissal will begin at 12:20 p.m. and dismissal carpool will be from 12:20-12:30 p.m.  
Children will not be released to anyone (except parent/guardian) without written permission. If 
children are picked up after 12:35 p.m., there will be a “Late Pick Up” charge of $5.                         
OPTIONAL: Early morning drop off at 8:15 a.m. and late pick up at 1:00 p.m. are available for a fee. 

  

• An Emergency Disaster and Preparedness Plan is on file in the camp office. 

  EVERY DAY please provide your child with: 

• Lunch (All food must be nut-free.)  Please label sandwiches that look like they may contain           
    peanut butter as “peanut free.”   Lunches will be stored in refrigerators. 

• Drink - water bottle 

• Water shoes (No flip-flops or Crocs) 

• A bathing suit:  Please make sure your child wears a bathing suit under his/her shorts each day. 
For girls, a two-piece bathing suit is recommended for ease in using the bathroom. 

• Towel:  Please label all towels with child’s name. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Alicia Connor    
Director  
aconnor@goodshepherdruxton.org 


